
Our Week

Monday- No School
Tuesday- P.E., Music
Wednesday- P.E., 
Computers
Thursday- P.E., Music, 
Library
Friday- P.E., Computers

Next Week

November Sight Words

me, at, go, my, 
with, see

November at a Glance

Don’t forget to check 
out our class Weebly!

http://d142rhawes.weebly.
com/

Nov 11- No school
Nov 12- Disguise a Turkey due,
Parent Visitation,
Family Reading Night 4:30-6:00
Nov 22- Report cards emailed 
home
Nov 25-29- NO SCHOOL
Nov 25-26- Conferences

Please practice sight words 
at home with your child 

every day! 

Our field trip to see Snow White today was so 
much fun! The class had great behavior on the 
bus as well as in the play. They all looked so
great in their Fancy Friday clothes, and got to
eat lunch at ’fancy’ tables this afternoon.
The students practiced and learned the soft 
sound for letters c and g this week. They now 
know have been taught all of the letter sounds 
and should be able to show you their letter 
movements for all of them!
This week I started doing guided reading during 
Daily 5. The students are in different groups
that come to my table to practice making 
words, and reading books. Their book baggie 
went home with them this week along with a 
note for you inside. Please let me know if you 
have any questions about book baggies as the 
year goes on.

Poem: I’m a Little Turkey
Letters/Sounds: CVC words
Number of the week: 10

Next week for guided reading, I will be teaching 
the students the Lips the Fish and Stretchy 
Snake strategies. They get their lips ready to 
say a word by making the sound for the first
letter. They stretch their sounds across the 
whole word to help them figure it out.
In math, students will do one more week of 
reviewing counting, shapes, sorting and 
positional language.

In writer’s workshop, students learned that even
when they think something will be too hard for
them to write or draw, they should say to
themselves ‘I think I can I think I can’ just like the
Little Engine That Could. They also 
began writing across 3 pages to make 
their writing into books. I’m so 
impressed with what they are writing 
about, and how good they are at 
sounding out their words already!
We had our Veteran’s Day Assembly 
yesterday, along with a little Sock 
Hop Celebration for our 50th day of 
school! 

In writer’s workshop, students will 
continue to attempt to write 3 page 
books. We will talk about planning 
what should go on each page 
before we write, and making sure
the story has a beginning, middle 
and end.
If you’re free Tuesday from 4:30-
6:00 I would love to see you at 
Family Reading Night at Ridge! We will 
be reading books, making crafts 
and the book fair will also be there!

Schedule Next Week

http://d142rhawes.weebly.com/

